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Fred Andes and Jill Fortney of the Chicago office and Jeff Longsworth of
the Washington, D.C., office were mentioned for their representation of
the Home Builders Association of Massachusetts Inc. in an article, "EPA
Stormwater Permit for Massachusetts Illegal, Builders Say," published by
Bloomberg BNA on Aug. 30.
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